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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
September 28, 2023 
 

UPDATE - SAVANNAH GREEN ALLEY CLOSURES  
 
Weather Permitting: beginning at 7 a.m., October 9, 2023, until 5 p.m., Friday November 3, 
2023, please expect the following: 

 
• Intermittent Alley Closures in the Savannah Green Subdivision. 

 
• Closures will be staged to minimize impact and expected to last one week each, see 

attached map for more details, though closures may be adjusted based on speed of 
construction.   

 
• Access to driveways and on-street parking will be temporarily restricted during street 

closures though access to all properties shall be maintained. 
 

• Temporary dedicated on-street parking will be posted for properties whose driveways 
have been closed. 

 
Mid Illinois Concrete will be patching pavement in the Savannah Green Subdivision, between 
East Florida Avenue and Rainbow View. Access will be maintained to all properties during 
the project. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to drive carefully through this and all construction areas.  Thank 
you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this project. Questions or concerns 
may be directed to Mr. Chase Hinton at (217) 384-2342 or cthinton@urbanaillinois.us.     
 
 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit urbanaillinois.us. Information 
about current & upcoming road closures can also be found in the online map. 
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